Social Media is being used mainly

At the moment everything is closed except the essentials. During the day Aruba has a 'shelter in place'
order and from 9pm-6am we are in lockdown. Social distancing and working from home has made it
difficult to reach the community on a face to face basis. Social media is being used therefore.

Contact:

Siegfried Dumfries - Director of the Department of Culture

SiegfriedDumfries@cultura.aw

Source: UNESCO Office in Kingston



